
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

5th September 2022 
 

                                                                                                            
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parent/Carer Information Evening 
 
On Thursday 15th September there will be an important presentation session when the class teachers 
will explain the working of the new year group, the curriculum learning, proposed trips, home 
learning etc.  There will be an opportunity to have a quick conversation with staff but there will be 
no individual appointment times on this occasion.  We estimate the presentations lasting 
approximately 20 – 30 minutes.  Please try and attend if at all possible.  Please make your way to 
your child’s classroom via the main school entrance.  Please note that the Lodmoor gate will close as 
usual at 3.30pm however on this occasion the college gate will be locked at 5pm. 
 
Times:  Thursday 15th September              

 Years 1 and 2  3.30pm 

 Years 3 and 4  4.00pm 

 Years 5 and 6  4.30pm 
                                                        
Reception and Nursery parents will be notified in due course of a separate date for their information 
afternoon/evening. 
 
Please note that this occasion in not intended for the children however, if it is proving exceptionally 
difficult and you need to bring your children into school, there will be a supervised film playing in the 
hall that the children can sit and watch while you attend the meeting. 
 
Our next parent/teacher consultations this term, for which you will be invited to make an 
appointment, will be on 1st and 3rd November.  A letter will follow nearer the time. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Yours faithfully   
 

 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 


